
 

 

 
14th October 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As the festive season approaches, and with the huge success of our panto trip last year, we have again arranged a 

trip for Years 1-6 to see the pantomime ‘Dick Whittington’ at Romiley Forum. 

The trip is booked for Thursday 12th December. We are asking for a voluntary contribution towards the cost of the 

pantomime and the coaches of £10.00 per child; this is payable in instalments via Parentpay. 

We are opening this on parent pay now, in order that you can pay in instalments on the lead up to the trip and not feel 

‘the pinch’ as much towards Christmas, which we know is an expensive time.  

Years 1-3 will go to the pantomime in the morning and Years 4-6 will see the afternoon production, as the afternoon 

performance finishes at 3.30pm, we expect them back at 4pm. 

Please complete and return the permission slip below. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs K Thornburn 

Principal 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Dick Whittington – Thursday 12th December 2019 

 

I give permission for my child ______________________________________class_______________ 

to attend Dick Whittington at Romiley Forum. 

I will make a voluntary payment of £10.00 via Parentpay [  ] 

 

Signed ____________________________________________________Parent/Carer 


